
 

January 26, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Daniel Hawkins, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hawkins: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2121 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2121 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2121 would require all individuals who administer vaccines to report each vaccine 

administered to the Kansas Immunization Registry that is maintained by the Kansas Department 

of Health and Environment (KDHE).  Currently, only pharmacists are required to report 

vaccinations administered. 

 

 The passage of HB 2121 would have no fiscal effect for KDHE or the Board of Healing 

Arts. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dan Thimmesch, Health & Environment 

 Cathy Brown, Board of Healing Arts  


